
Bus Driver Safety and Cuts to Half Price Fares 

Ms BROWN question to MINISTER for TRANSPORT 

Constituents of mine who work as bus drivers are concerned they will bear the brunt of 
your cuts to the number of people who can access half-price fares. As the roll out of the 
security screens has not been implemented on the majority of buses, what steps are you 
taking to ensure drivers are safe and the public knows that they are not responsible for 
the changes of bus fares? 
 


